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To that Undiscovered
Country

J. Robin Kinsey

Harold Ray Greenawald

Leon Ellinger

Ted Netz

Randy G. Leypoldt

Editor Notice
The Desert Dust is published

monthly except July and August

by El Korah Shriners at 1118

West Idaho Street, Boise, Idaho

83702.

All articles, events, unit

activities, announcements, and

pictures must be in the hands of

the Editor by the 20th of the

month preceding the publication

month in order to get them in

the Desert Dust.

Please submit pictures, ads,

articles and announcements for

publication in the Desert Dust to

elkorahdesertdust@gmail.com

or drop them in the Desert Dust

mailbox at El Korah. Pictures

need to have an article attached

explaining the picture, and any

pictures with children must have

a signed release signed by their

parents or guardians as well.

September 2019 Stated Meeting
The next Stated Meeting of El Korah Shriners will be on Wednesday, September 11, 2019 at El

Korah Shrine in Boise. Social starts at 6:00 pm, dinner is at 6:30 pm, and the meeting will start

at 7:30 pm. Come on down and enjoy fraternal fun with your fellow Nobles!

EL KORAH SHRINE

2019 OFFICERS

Elected Officers

Potentate………….…...Garland A. Risner

Chief Rabban………….…...Rick Holloway

Assistant Rabban……………...Will Votaw

High Priest & Prophet….….….Dale Rutter

Oriental Guide………..…......…Ray Schild

Treasurer……….…..……..Larry Ridenour

Recorder…….....….….Ray Westmoreland

Appointed Divan

Director…………..…...….…Jesse Laduke

Assistant Director…….......Jimmy Hansen

Chaplain …….……..…...Santa Bob Albert

1st Ceremonial Master….....….Blake Titus

2nd Ceremonial Master.Joseph Dalrymple

Marshal…....................Shawn McWilliams

Captain of the Guard…...…Wayne Foster

Outer Guards……..…......Doug Blandford,

David Braden, Shane Curry,

Bob Nelson, Jr., Justin Petersen,

Steve Priest

Aides

Chief Potentate’s Aide…………Ric Bobier

Mischa Brady, Charlie Bull,

Chris Burgess, Bill Curtis, Jr.,

Jack Gardner, Jay Garrett, Bob Julian

Desert Dust

Editor...………….…..….Rick Holloway

elkorahdesertdust@gmail.com

Phone Numbers

Recorder…………...……….208-343-0571

Oasis………………………..208-343-1341

Office fax…………..….…....208-336-1527

Events: Circus/Football……208-333-8350

Hospital Board Members

Salt Lake City………..Ray Westmoreland

Portland………………………Dave Triplett

Portland……….Rick Holloway, Vice Chair

Portland……………...…Mike Mastropaolo

Advertise in the 

Desert Dust!
Reach over 700 Nobles,

Ladies, and friends who

receive the printed version of

the Desert Dust, plus

hundreds more who download

the web version!

W x H      Price per month

2” x 3”       $20

2” x 5½”    $30

3¾” x 4¾” $40 (1/4 page)

7” x 4¾”    $60 (1/2 page)

7” x 9”       $80 (full page)

Your ad may be adjusted to fit

in available space, but it will

be at least as large as the

sizes listed above.

2019 Dues
We still have some Nobles who

haven’t paid their 2019 dues.

Please help your Shrine stay

strong! You can call the

Recorder’s office at 208-343-

0571 for assistance. Thank you!
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Potentate’s Page    by Garland A. Risner, Potentate
It's hard to believe that fall is right around the corner and summer is nearly over. What an awesome and busy summer this
was! First Lady Sue and I kicked off our summer activities with the Circus. Our Chairman Wayne Foster and his lady Candie
were well organized and everything went off without a problem. "Shorty the Clown" AKA I.S. Chris Fratello from Alaska was
at all our performances and his son Alex, "Tater Tot" also joined us at the last show in Nampa. At that show an old east coast
tradition arose where the First Lady was abducted, then inducted as "Sweet Pea" the clown. A wonderful surprise and quite a
treat for all in attendance, especially me. It was a great honor to open all the shows from the back of the elephant, an
experience I'll always cherish! A huge THANK YOU to all the volunteers who stepped up to help at the circus as there are way
too many to mention!

El Korah was very well represented at the Imperial Session in Nashville. The Sand Duners sent the trailer and cars along with
some unit officers and several unit members back to participate in the Imperial Parade. There were 24 people including our
ladies representing El Korah. It was a little crowded on occasion in the hospitality room and everyone had a great time in
Nashville. The food and music were fantastic and only second to the fun and fellowship with our group. Thanks to all who
made that journey and especially the Sand Duners unit for their unbelievable support. El Korah was proudly represented at
the Imperial Parade by the Sand Duners and the Cameleers and I'm eternally grateful for the honor of riding in that parade
with my own unit! Thank you Sand Duners for that incredible once in a lifetime memory!

On July 20th we had the first "Shrine Night" at the Hawks baseball game in several years. We had over 50 in attendance from
El Korah and had a great showing of fezzes in the stands. It was an absolute blast to get to throw out a first pitch. I hadn't
thrown a baseball in over 10 years so my arm was a bit rusty but I got it over the plate! Thanks to Dale Rutter and Larry
Ridenour for coordinating that event. Great job guys and the Hawks have asked us back next year! Thank you to all who
attended to raise the visibility of Shriners in our community!

The last weekend in July was PNSA in Coos Bay, Oregon.  Once again, El Korah was well represented with over 20 Nobles and 

ladies in attendance. Again our Tin Lizzie Motor Patrol was up to their usual second to none performance in the motorized 

competition.  Not only did they win the motorized competition, they also took home the top parade unit award!  They were 

kind enough to allow me to join them in the parade and it was great fun and an honor to drive one of their cars.  The weather

was beautiful, and everyone had a great time! El Korah was again well represented at Baker City East/West game in early 

August.  There were at least four units from El Korah at the Parade.  The weather was fantastic and everyone had a great 

time.  The Divan of El Korah had by far the strongest showing for introductions at the game and tremendous number of 

attendees at the game.  West won the game for the first time in a few years and by a handsome margin.  There was great 

sportsmanship this year and a very successful event.  Thanks to all who made the trip to support the parade and the game!

We have some changes at El Korah and if you have driven by the temple lately you know we no longer have a parking lot next 

door.  The new 11th and Idaho building project is well under way.  We're working on logistics of parking for events and 

meetings.  The parking lot directly behind the temple to the north is free parking after 5:00 and on the weekends.  We also 

can use some spaces at Summers Funeral Home conditionally when they don't have services going on.  The metered parking 

on the street becomes free after 6:00.  There will be a formal parking policy coming out to clubs and units and all associated 

users of the temple the first week of September.  We're also going to have a "Town Hall" type meeting sometime in 

September to discuss options and choices on our building and gather input from the nobility on our future direction. 

Continued on page 5

BOISE’S BEST PRIME RIB!
BREAKFAST·LUNCH·DINNER

Mon-Fri: 7:00 A.M. - 9:00 P.M.

Sat: 8:00 A.M. - 9:00 P.M.

Sun: Closed

208-344-WINE (9463)

110 S. 5th St., Boise, ID 83702

El Korah Trivia Contest

Who was the first Potentate of 
El Korah who also served as 
Grand Master of Masons in 

Idaho? 
(See answer elsewhere in the 

Desert Dust)
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Portland Shrine Hospital Report
By Rick Holloway, Board of Governors

The Portland Shrine Hospital continues to grow in outpatient visits and inpatient
patient days and surgeries. The hours for the fracture clinic were expanded and
resulted in a substantial increase in the visits and resulting surgeries from that venture.
Social media contacts are growing quickly as well. A routine visit by the Joint
Commission on Accreditation of Health Care Organizations (JCAHO) went extremely
well due to the leadership of Dereesa Reid, Administrator, Dr. Robert Bernstein,
Medical Chief of Staff, Suzanne Diers, Director of Patient Care Services/Nurse Executive
and the entire Portland Team. Congratulations, Portland, on a great survey!

At Imperial Session in Nashville in July, Portland Board Chairman David Worel was elected Imperial Outer Guard. While we
were happy to see Ill. Sir Dave elected to in Imperial office, it meant he had to resign from the Portland Board of Governors.
We wish Imperial Sir Dave well and know he will make a positive impact as an Imperial officer. Vice Chairman Rory Johnson
from Afifi Shrine was elected Chairman of the Board, and Rick Holloway of El Korah Shrine was elected Vice Chair. These
elections will be confirmed at the November meeting of the Board of Trustees.

Come to Portland on September 8 for the annual Walk for Love at Duniway Park! Our first year for the Walk was last year
and we look forward to a terrific Walk this year. Please go to https://donate.lovetotherescue.org/event/walk-and-roll-for-
love-portland/e231551 for more information on the walk and to sign up or donate.

Salt Lake City Hospital Report  
by Ray Westmoreland, PP

As our Hospital system continues to evolve, we must remember “Mission over Model-
Always.” We provide the highest quality of care for our Kids. Five of our Hospitals have
started to change models. It is important to note that 27 non-Shrine Hospitals nationally
have closed due to low census numbers.

The Walk for Love is coming September 20 (tours and Board meeting) and September 21 at 9 am for the Walk. This the best
time to meet our Kids. We raised $65,000 last year. Let’s have a great representation from El Korah this year in Salt Lake City
for the Walk for Love!

Chaplain’s Corner 
by Santa Bob Albert, Chaplain

Greetings My Fellow Nobles. Once again, the Black Camel Caravan passed through El Korah and picked up several Nobles
to take them to the Oasis in The Heavens. These Nobles have moved on:

J.Robin Kinsey: 5-23-41 to 6-20-19 Harold Ray Greenawald : 5-24-30 to 6-26-19
Leon Ellinger: 8-27-34 to 6-28-19 survived by: Cindy Kerns of McLouth, Kansas

survived by: wife Pamela of Boise, Diana McDonagh of Eagle
sons Norwin of Nampa Ted Netz :  10-15-36 to 7-14-19 (37 year member of El Korah)

Steve of Spring Valley, Ca Randy G. Leypoldt:  passed away on 7-17-19.
daughter Pamela Alberts of Covina, Ca

We have a few Nobles or their family members that are under the weather. Please reach out to them and let them know you
are thinking about them: Ed Wimmer is home and would love a call, Bob Carleton's wife Charlotte is recuperating at home
after fracturing her pelvis in 3 places. Give her a call and send good wishes to her for a speedy recovery. Noble Gene Strate's
wife Caryn has had several procedures on her heart. Also, we need to keep Past 1st Lady Jan Miller in our prayers, supported
by her husband, PP Bert Miller, as they go through treatment at Mountain States Tumor Institute. We send her our love and
tell her to get well soon.

Remember we are in the best Fraternity in the world because of all of you.

Fraternally,
Santa Bob Albert, Chaplain
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Come to Wendover! 
Our own Steve Bennett, representing the
Shriners Hospitals for Children, will be
performing at the Wendover Air Show on
Saturday, September 28, 2019 from 9:00 am to
5:00 pm. Call the Recorder’s Office at 208-
343-0571 for more information on tickets.

Potentate’s Page, continued…

The Oasis is now open for lunch and dinner! Brother Browns is now in

operation of the kitchen at El Korah and open for all your catering

needs. Brother Carlas Brown is serving great meals and we're hearing

glowing positive comments on how good the food is. The prices are

unbeatable and we're seeing a lot of "non-Shriners" eating at the

restaurant and that's good for business not only for Carlas, but also the

Oasis bar and potential membership. It's great to have some lunch and

dinner available at El Korah once again and let's do what we can to

support that endeavor so it continues. It's awesome to see the

increased activity again in the Oasis.

On the horizon is our September Stated Meeting on the 11th and

hopefully the Divan isn't too rusty. We're still just a few petitions short

of our necessary 10 for the Fall Ceremonial so if you know of any

prospective Shriners, get them a petition and get it in by our October

meeting so we can have another Ceremonial and let's stay ahead of

the Black Camel! We need a few more to get our numbers back up

above 600 so we have a third delegate to Imperial. First Thursday is

September 5th, and Nobility Night is September 27th and is a Low

Country Boil. Call the Recorder's office for Nobility Night tickets.

Our El Korah Screening clinic hosted by the Sand Duners is coming up

Saturday, October 5th at Mountain View High School and the Twin

Falls Shrine Club is hosting theirs at the College of Southern Idaho the

same date. October brings our 5th annual Sportsman Classic Raffle

and Auction presented by Dennis Dillon and DDRV.com and the tickets

are now available. We've moved the event to the Riverside on

Wednesday, October 9th. The Stated Meeting, Past Potentate's night

has moved to the 16th.

It's been a great summer for El Korah and thanks to all who have

traveled and supported our Shrine. It's incredibly rewarding to see so

many people involved in our activities and having fun! As always, on

behalf of Sue and I, thank you for the opportunity to serve as your

Potentate and First Lady.
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El Korah

American Legion

Post 100

Dear Veteran, September 2019

The Post has been continuing to meet at El Korah, and the
September meeting will be held on the 20th (always the 3rd
Friday of the month). As usual, we will have a lunch at 11:30
a.m. in the El Korah’s Oasis followed by a meeting at noon. Our
meeting location is 1118 West Idaho Street downtown Boise.

We hope to see many of you again at our September meeting.

Please Join the Divan 
Ladies for a Wind 
Chime Making Class!
The Divan Ladies would like to
announce another FUN evening
for all spouses, significant
others, and our Honored Ladies
of El Korah on Wednesday,
September 11th (stated meeting
night).

We invite you to come enjoy dinner with your Noble
and stay afterward for a Wind Chime making
class! Dinner will be served at 6:30 pm, and the Nobles
will go upstairs at 7:30 pm for the Stated Meeting at El
Korah Shrine. The Divan Ladies and guests will stay
downstairs for the class and receive a glass of wine while
making your very own unique wind chime. This class is
only $10.00, and you will take home the beautiful creation
that you made! All materials will be provided.

We can’t wait to see you there! Please RSVP to the
Recorder’s Office (208-343-0571) no later than Monday,
September 9th. We want to be sure we have enough
pieces and parts for this FUN event.

Grand Lodge in Idaho Falls 
The Idaho Grand Lodge will be holding the 152

nd
Annual

Communication in Idaho Falls on September 18-21, 2019.
Go to www.idahomasons.org to register and get more
information on this event.



Tailgate parties
at El Korah for
every BSU football 
game!  Come on down 
and cheer the Broncos 
to victory!
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Greeters Greetings By Ed Hulme, President

We are still selling tickets for our Doll House raffle. Tickets are available for $10
from our members and at the El Korah Shrine office. It is 24” wide, 29” high, and
18” deep.

Our next Greeters meeting will be on Friday, September 6 in the Tiger Room at El
Korah Shrine. Social starts at 6:00 PM with dinner at 6:30 PM.

Please RSVP by e-mail (e.khulme72@gmail.com) so we can have an accurate count.

Twin fall shrine club
By Bob Cannon

On September 7, 2019, we will be participating in the 59th Annual Air Force 
Appreciation Day Parade in Mt. Home.  Line up starts at 9:00 am with a prompt 
step off at 10:30 am on south Main Street in front of Commercial Tire.  There will 
be no lunch at the American Legion Hall! Lunch will be at Carl Miller Park.  As I get 
more information I will send it on.

If you would like a ride to and from the Mt. Home parade, the van will leave Vic 
Graybeal's home at 7:30 am.  His address is 357 Casa Grand Ct, Twin Falls. Please 
call Gary Anton at 208-539-4305 if you need a ride.  He would like to have a full 
load.

On September 9, the Twin Falls Shrine Club Meeting will be held at Idaho Joe’s 
from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm. Our President Laird Stone has many things to bring up 
with all of you.

From the Idaho Statesman,   May 16, 1901 

EL KORAH TEMPLE

Ceremonial Session Held in This City Yesterday

Sixteen New Members Initiated- Banquet Served at the Capitol,

Participated in by Sixty of the Sons of the Desert

The annual session of El Korah Temple, Ancient Order of the Mystic Shrine, was held in this city yesterday.

The travel-worn denizens of the desert pitched their tents for a day in the City of the Plains. Here they ate and made merry,

greeting friends and feeding them salt. The camels, too, and all other living animals of the great caravan were regaled. An oasis

of never-ending delight it proved to them, with none to say them nay.

At sunrise the devout Shriners knelt in silent adoration–it was the only moment of the day when they were still.

After devotions they gathered under the purple tent of the high chief and listened to his words of wisdom, and the records of the

scribes. The affairs of state were suborned to the necessities of the Shriners, who were allowed to occupy the legislative

chamber for their deliberations. They were in session throughout the day, and the night waned dim ere the close of deliberation.

Many novices were initiated.

In the early evening, the Shrine gave a variegated and interesting parade. The line was formed on Jefferson

street in front of the capitol, with Noble James A Pinney as guide, and with the Columbian band furnishing music. The

costumes were elaborate in many cases and the effect was picturesque. A number of the novices were roped and led along at

the tail end of the procession. The line of march was down Jeserson [sic] to Tenth, on Tenth to Main, on Main to Fifth,

countermarch on Main and then back to the state house, where the evening session was held. There were fireworks at the

Overland hotel, also on Main street, at the corner of Seventh.

At the evening session 16 novices were initiated. The work of the Shrine was concluded at the 11 o’clock, and

the members, 60 in number repaired to the Capitol hotel, where a fine banquet had been spread for them. ....

Potentate Reed, as the master of ceremnies [sic], sat at the middle of this second table, where he could look

straight down the other. After the viands had been disposed of and cigars distributed, a number of the nobles were called on by

the grand potentate, and responded with witty and entertaining remarks. All of them took occasion to speak of the resources of

the northwestern country and also of the advantages of Masonry.
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From the Recorder  

by Ill. Sir Ray Westmoreland, PP 

A lot has happened to El Korah this summer. Brother
Brown’s BBQ is open for business from 11 am to 8 pm
Tuesday through Saturday. The Oasis door on 12th is
unlocked during these hours, so come join us for lunch
or dinner. The bar hours are changing as we speak. The
Oasis will be open as usual from Monday through Friday
from 4-8 pm, but it will now be open Saturday 4-8. The
Recorder will be available to get you a drink from the
bar Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday from 11 am to Bar
opening at 4. Any volunteers for Thursday? You’ll need
to have TIPS or other alcohol server certification.

There is now a big hole where our parking lot used to
be. No Worries. Parking is now behind (North) of our
building in “visitor’s” parking lot. Summers Funeral
Home continues to be a great neighbor and allows us to
park there, but you need a permit which is available in
the Recorder’s office.

Our new neighbor, a 10 story office building is almost
done with excavation. They uncovered parts of the old
YMCA pool and have created a lot of interest in the
history of the block. If you have pictures or stories to
tell about our past neighbors, please share!

I know there are a lot of questions about El Korah and
what the construction means to us. My phone number
is 208-371-3833. You can also call the Recorder’s office
at 208-343-0571. My email is rwest1947@gmail.com
and the office email is recorder@elkorahshrine.com.

The Nomads enjoyed a week long outing at the McCall RV
Resort in June. Excellent facilities for groups like the
Nomads. Trailbosses Jay Garrett and Dave Thomas prepared
a steak barbecue dinner for all to enjoy.

In early August the Nomads enjoyed the festivities of the
East West Shrine Football Game weekend in Baker City,
Oregon. We stayed at the Mountain View RV Park along
with Shriners from throughout Oregon.

Our last outing of the year was held at the Challis Hot
Springs in late August. Thirteen (13) rigs were in attendance.
We enjoyed the Idaho Masonic picnic held on Sunday.
Activities that campers participated in include: fly fishing in
the Salmon River, UTV trailriding, sightseeing, garage
sale’ing, and good fellowship.

Our final activity of the year will be the annual meeting on
October 24th in the Tiger Room. We will elect new officers
and plan our 2020 camp outings. All Nomads are
encouraged to attend.

Nomads RV Club welcomes all Shriners who enjoy the
outdoors to join us for fun and fellowship. You don't have to
own a recreational vehicle to participate as many of the
outing locations have cabins or BnBs available. We have fun
all summer long.

Pictured below are photos from the Challis Hot Springs
outing.

Nomads News
Warren Hill, Scout

Tin Lizzies at the Challis Parade! By Walt Hamby

Check out the article below on the Challis Parade!!
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Duners Doings  by Santa Bob Albert, President

Hello Nobles and Ladies of El Korah!  

What a great summer we had! We started off with the Emmett Cherry Festival Parade and had a wonderful time. The
following week we split up, some were in Meridian for the Dairy Days Parade, and other members helping our Potentate
Garland Risner (who is also Duner) at the Circus. We watched Illustrious Sir Garland trade in his Dune Buggy for a fabulous
entry on an elephant!

We then packed up 8 little buggies, the mother buggy, and 2 camels in our trailer and PP Chris (Shorty the Clown) took it from
here to Nashville, Tennessee. We all attended the parade at Imperial Session. I must say it was amazing, seeing all the
different Shrine Temples that were in the parade. El Korah was well represented! Driving the little buggies were: Potentate
Garland Risner; Chief Rabban Rick Holloway, Oriental Guide Ray Ray Schild; Assistant Director Jimmy Hansen; New Noble Kris
Carney (Twin Falls); Justin Boyer, David Bennett, Jack Moore (who is a Tin Lizzy member) and myself Santa Bob.

Ray Westmoreland picked up a member of Mabuhay Shrine in Manila to ride with him as an honorary Cameleer. It was a
spectacular Parade, we all started from the Stadium parking lot of the Tennessee Titans NFL Team! Our ladies were waiting
at the end of the parade route to cheer for us!

When we got home from Nashville, we got ready to go to Baker City Oregon for the East West Shrine Football Game and
Parade. We have rested up now and we will be in Mt. Home for Air Force Appreciation Day. Please come out and support all
of El Korah’s units.

We have more events coming up, including the Screening Clinic on Oct 5, 2019 and our Sweethearts Dinner Auction on
February 8, 2020. Your El Korah Sand Duners have been on the move. We look forward to see all of you soon at an El Korah
event. Pictured below is the new side for the trailer and the line up at Imperial!

IRAS TEMPLE NO. 40,  
DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE

By Linda Gray, Princess Badoura

Hello to all! So nice to be back. Fall is on the horizon and
Iras Temple has had a very busy summer. After Supreme,
we came home to vigorously support our annual Golf
tournament at Lakeview Golf Course. It was a great event
and fundraiser for our DON Foundation and Shrine
Hospitals. Don’t know the final numbers but I think it will be
even better than last year which was about $15,000. We
will know soon.

Northwest Daze was in Portland this year, and about 14 of
us were able to attend. “Rain Drops and Roses” was a
wonderful celebration hosted by Nydia Temple No. 4 in
Wilsonville. We went up the Columbia River Gorge to see
Multnomah Falls. What a beautiful sight!! We then we went
to Vista House and that grand panorama.

Several of us then went to the Portland Shrine Hospital. This
was my first visit to a Shrine Hospital and I was in awe. Their
space and equipment is enviable to any of us who
have professional or other medical experience.

For example, they have a 3-D printer which gets
measurements from the hospitals and cuts out prosthetics
for a specific need for a patient! I was so excited to actually
see this. You see what great things we do through our love
and enthusiasm for Shrine kids.

After this, we enjoyed many more fun activities and
celebrated Nydia No. 4’s 100th birthday at Northwest Daze.

We had our Summer Picnic Aug. 31 at Municipal Park at
2:00 p.m. and enjoyed wonderful company and great food.

The Fun run is Sept. 7 at Kleiner Park. Join us for fun and
fund raising for Shriner Hospitals.

It’s been a great summer . See you soon.
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El Korah Trivia

James A. Pinney (Boise #2) was
Potentate of El Korah from 1904-1906.
He served as Grand Master of Masons
in Idaho in 1893.

Players Playbill
We will be having a Casting Call for the

2020 Melodrama on Tuesday, September

17 at 7 pm at El Korah. If you have ever

wanted to be on stage in the annual

Melodrama, here is your chance! The

play in March 2020 will be “How The

West Was Worn” and will be another

memorable performance.

The Players will be getting ready for the

fall ceremonial. Let’s get those petitions

for membership in and have a great

group of new Nobles to join El Korah!

Shrine Circus Pictures! 
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Raymond Schild, Esq.

Managing Partner
The Boise Law Firm, PLLC

Aggressive representation in Criminal Defense, 

Divorce, Custody, Real Estate, Trusts, Wills, and 

Estates

Contracts and General Civil Litigation

Excellence              Integrity             Compassion 

www.boiseattorney.com           208-891-0202

Murder Mystery Dinner

With a Western Twist!!

Polish up your boots and spurs and
join Iras Temple No. 40 Daughters of
the Nile for an evening of murder,
mayhem, and fun…Western Style!

Mark your calendars for Friday,
October 18 at El Korah Shrine!

Parking Options at El Korah  

During the work week meetings - Metered Parking is available on the street. Garage parking is available on 12th and Jefferson. For the use
of Summers Funeral Home parking - Kim will be calling Summers on Monday afternoon to get a schedule of their services during the week.
Please have ONE person who is a representative of your group call Kim in the Recorder’s Office to see if Summers lot is available during
your meeting time. Summers is requesting that you place a permit sign “available in the office” on your dash board if you use their lot.

Evening and weekend meetings - parking is open to the public on a first come, first serve basis on the lot directly north of the temple
building. Street parking is available and Summers lot is also an option for us. It is important that we respect the generosity of the folks at
Summers and make sure we are always courteous and respectful of their property. Summers has always been gracious and kind about us
using their lot when it’s available. That is not a privilege that we want to jeopardize and doing so could cost the unit, club, or group to lose
the use of El Korah also.
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Commercial and Residential Cleaning Services
Commercial and Residential Carpet Cleaning

Owner: Glen and Darla Butz
208-724-7619


